
Open Enrollment for 2023 Insurance Plans 

Open Enrollment is the time you can enroll in a new qualified health plan or switch 
plans. From November 1 – December 15, 2022, you can sign up for a plan that starts 
January 1, 2023. Additionally, you can sign up between December 16, 2022 – January 
15, 2023, for a plan that starts February 1, 2023.   

Applying through Vermont Health connect is the only way to take advantage of tax 
credits to help pay for a health plan. It is how plans can be made more affordable and 
within reach. Over 90% of people who are enrolled through the health insurance 
marketplace qualify for financial help. Eligible Vermonters in single plans may now 
qualify for lower costs with incomes up to $118,000. Those in family plans may qualify 
with incomes up to $333,000. Learn more at VermontHealthConnect.gov or call 1-855-
899-9600. 

 


